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Mike Wavada

From: Connecticut Bridge Association <Mike@Wavada.org>
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 8:48 AM
To: << Test First Name >> << Test Last Name >>
Subject: [Test] Silver point event in CT for non-Life Masters

 

Are You on the Lookout for Silver Points? 
SILVER MASTERPOINTS have 
become vanishingly rare in recent 
days. It is a shame, because if you 
want to advance, you need SILVER 
points: 
* The rank of Sectional Master requires 
5. 
* Regional Master requires 15. 
* NABC Master requires 25. 
* Advanced NABC Master requires 50. 
* Life Master requires 75. 

The good news is that on Sunday, 
March 26, a silver-point event will be 
held at the Bridge Center in West 
Hartford, CT, the home of the Hartford 
Bridge Club. There will be two sessions 
of pairs games, one at 10, and the 
other at two. If two sessions seems 
excessive to you, you may play in just one of them. In between will be a free lunch. 

We plan to split the group into two sections: One will be for players with under 200 
masterpoints. Anyone who is not a Life Master and has less than 750 points can 
play in the other section. 

These will be real bridge games, with actual playing cards, tables, and humans with 
faces and personalities. It should be exciting, interesting, and, most of all, fun.  

All games at the tournament are sectionally rated, which means that players can 
earn considerably more masterpoints than in club games or regular online games. 
All the points will be silver. 
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The flyer for this event contains all the details, including what to do if you do not 
have have a partner. You can view it here. 

So please mark March 26 on your 
calendar. We have more silver to 
award than they found in the Comstock 
Lode. However, the capacity of the 
facility is limited, and we need to know 
how many pairs will be playing in each 
section of each session and how many 
lunches we need to procure. You 
should stake your claim early; 
instructions are in the flyer. 

By the way, Hartford enjoys 12 hours 
and 25 minutes of sunlight on March 

26. The sun does not set until after 7 p.m. The drive home to most locations should 
be easy.  

So return with us on March 26 to those thrilling days of yesteryear! You won't be 
disappointed. 

Mike Wavada 
Connecticut Bridge Association Board Member 
Hartford Bridge Club Board Member 
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